
 

2023 KartSport New Zealand North & South Island Sprint 
Championships 

Supplementary Rules 2350B and 2345B 

Addendum #1 

Issued 20-9-2023 

KartSport New Zealand advises the following Supplementary Rule Changes. 

 

Early entries for the 2023 North and South Island Sprint Championship events have been extended 
by one week. Entries will now close at 11.59pm Friday 29th September 2023.  

Reminder: A minimum of 6 entries are required at the close of early entries for a class to run at 
these events. 

 
  

 

Warrick Parkes 

Competitions Manager 

KartSport New Zealand 

 

 


